
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Halloween! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Field Trip to The Heritage Village 

Stay tune for further details 

 

Mark your date! 

National Day Celebration 

Wednesday, 29th November  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Promoting Positive Behaviour 

The last month of October, Simba Nursery 

has won a number of training and 

development awards, but more important 

than awards is our commitment to ensure 

that all staff are highly trained so that they 

can provide the best childcare to parents who 

place their trust in us to educate their 

children.  

 

Monthly in house training sessions run by 

EYES (Early Years Educational Institute from 

UK) empower our staff to promote a positive 
learning culture throughout the Nursery. 
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Upcoming Events 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

The nurturing and development of a child’s 

confidence, independence, and self-esteem is 

most critical during the preschool years. It is 

important that children feel the satisfaction of 

personal achievement and receive praise for their 

accomplishments. 

 

In the month of November, we are focusing on 

helping the children realize their personal 

achievement through the star of the week 
program. 

Star of the Week 

 

The star of the 3rd week of October goes to 
Christian in Ms. Amy’s Mighty Monkeys Class. 



 

  

 

Notice Board 

 

 

 

Ballet Sessions are still open for registration! 

Please see Ms. Tarhata for more information. 

 

 
 

Academic Concepts for November 

 

 

 

Theme: Sports   (Age 3-4) 

   On the Farm  (Age 2-3) 

   Horses  (Age 1-2) 

Phonic Sound: S,A,T,I,P,N 

Oral Counting: 1-20 

Number Value:  6,7,8 

Colour: Brown 

Shape: Triangle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trick or Treat Celebration 

The month of October has been a very 

busy one! We all had a blast at the 

Halloween party, where we enjoyed 

dressing up in spectacular costumes and 

going from class to class for trick or 

treating fun! We would like to thank all  

Simba Parents for their contributions in 

shared snacks and treats for our 

Halloween celebrations in each classroom. 
 

This month we are also celebrating 

UAE Pride during celebrations for 

National Day as well as daily 

observance of the national anthem. 

National Day will be celebrated here 

at the nursery with a host of cultural 

activities and treats that will excite 

the entire family! (Camel rides, 

falcon, mini heritage village) 

 

 


